
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Bili Hofheimer 
wilhelmina.hofheimer@kalaeloapartners.com   
Phone: 808-682-5288 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Kalaeloa Partners LP (KPLP) is holding a community outreach meeting (public and 
webinar format) to inform members of surrounding communities, the public and 
stakeholders about KPLP's power generation facility in the James Campbell Industrial 
Park located in Kapolei, and its operations and benefits from providing electricity to 
Oahu's consumers, plus any updates on its negotiations for a potential 30-year 
extension with Hawaiian Electric’s Reguest for Proposal (RFP3) 

KPLP currently provides electricity to meet about 20% of Oahu's electricity 
needs and has been in operation since 1991. It is one of the early members of 
the industrial park, and has been a long-term supporter of community, 
educational, health, civic and neighborhood organizations in the West Oahu 
area. 

This meeting is a continuing series of community briefings to inform the surrounding 
communities and the public and provide an opportunity for questions and input from 
the community, including neighboring business. 

Details of the public meeting are as follows: 

WHEN: Monday, June 24, 2024 
WHERE: 91-111 Kalaeloa Blvd. or via Zoom (webinar format) 
TIME: 6:00 p.m. 
REGISTRATION:  Visit our website www.kalaeloapartners.com  

More information on Kalaeloa Partners and contact information is available  
at https://www.kalaeloapartners.com/.  
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